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14 April 2023

Central Coast Council

PO Box20

Wyong NSW2259

Dear Mayor and Councillors

DA61592/2021- 16 Warrah Street, Ettalong Beach NSW 2257 8.2A Review

My wife and | wish to lodge an objection to the above project being approved following further
consideration of the application.

Council has rejected the application on the first occasion with sound reasons. Small changes have
been made to the original plans but the larger problems remains. Over Development of Warrah
Street causing many parking and driving problems for the residents in this street.

Of the 33 lots in the street 18 have been developed and a further 4 are earmarked for development.

Congestion in this street has made it very difficult for all residents of Warrah Street.




